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Dear Community Member,

Rachel Carson Elementary School is a K-5 public school within the Lake Washington school district of King County, Washington.  The school is in its 10th year of operation and includes 465 students.  The Rachel Carson PTSA is a non-profit 501(c) organization, dedicated to providing a safe and supportive environment for our students.  Our programs are designed to enrich learning, develop citizenship and promote health awareness.  As a relatively young school, we have worked hard to provide resources and develop programs similar to those found at more established elementary schools. 

To accomplish this, we rely on fundraising events every year.  We currently have an auction slated to take place March 3, 2018. This event will also serve as our primary fundraising vehicle for this school year.  

We are reaching out to businesses within our community asking for support with this event.  Donations can be in the form of goods, services and certificates that will be used as auction items for our event both live and silent.   Your generous donation is not only a tremendous display of goodwill and community involvement, but also a great way to reach potential customers within the community.  

Any and all donations will be appreciated and all donors who provide some form of support will be acknowledged in the pledge packet materials that will be sent home with each student.   Donors will also be acknowledged in all promotional materials including School Newsletters, Posters, etc.  

If you are able to support us in this event, please let us know what you are able to donate, and we will provide you with the appropriate documentation as necessary.  If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact Erika Seven at 425-301-3160 or via email at erikamaki@hotmail.com.  Once again, we appreciate your consideration in making a donation to this event. 


Regards,


Erika Seven
Rachel Carson PTSA Fundraising VP
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